
The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Norwood was called to order 
December 20th, 2022 by Mayor Timothy Levison. Called to order at 6:00pm 
Also Present:  

Trustees:  
  Matt Tebo 

Kris Nezezon      Absent: 
  Mark Tebo      Mike DiVincenzo 

Brianna Beaulieu Deputy Clerk    
  Dan McGregor DPW     Nick Orologio 
  Shawn Wells OIC      Michelle Garrow  

        Bill MacIntire Code                
  Andrea Marotta     Officer/Fire Dept. Rep 
    
   
 
Motion: Matt Tebo/Nezezon motion to approve November board meeting minutes; Ayes 3 Nays 
0.  
 
Motion: Mark Tebo/Matt Tebo motion to approve payment of audited bills. Ayes 3 Nays 0;  
 
VISITORS:  

 Richard and Sharon Bastille- Asked about the street lights that are still and Dan states that 
he continues to report the lights with National Grid are the ball remains in their court to fix 
the lights. The Bastilles also asked about a new regulation regarding Air BnB’s and the 
board stated they would reach out to Bill and find out.  
 

Attorney: None at this time.  
 
Grants: None. Discussion regarding the Art project at the beach and that will be discussed further 
closer to budget time.  
 
DPW:  Report Presented. New sidewalk plow is working great for the recent North Country 
Storms. More parts should be coming in for it but other than the plow truck currently being 
repaired; everything has been running smoothly. Water Tower leak is sealed and repaired. 
 
Water/Sewer: USDA Application still currently being worked on.  
 
Zoning: Report presented.  
 
Fire Department: Report Presented. No new members.  
 
Police: Report Presented. New Police car is working well for the department. There is a new 
regulation for new police officers requiring psychological evaluation and physical prior to 
entering the police academy. Shawn does not like this new rule due to the cost to small agency’s 
and when budget time comes around, he will need to add that line item for the potential new 
hires that could come to the agency. 
 
Youth: None.  
 
Mayor: Letter sent to DEC regarding the Lagoon liners but have not heard anything back. BOCES 
is interested in having water from the Village to their facility and will want to reach out the Dan 
regarding that project.    
 
Trustees: Trustee Nezezon would like the draft Potsdam Handbook that received  
Action Items: 
 
FOR DISCUSSION:  
Exe Session: Personnel; Motion to enter Executive Session at 6:44pm; Matt Tebo/Mark Tebo Ayes 
3 Nays 0. 
Motion to exit Executive Session at 7:08 pm; Nezezon/Matt Tebo Ayes 3 Nays 0.  
Motion to adjourn Matt Tebo/Nezezon, Ayes 3 Nays 0. Meeting adjourned at 7:08pm 


